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https://www.browardschools1.com/foxtrail 
Like us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/foxtrailelementary/ 

               Visit our PTSA on-line at www.foxtrailelementaryschool.my-pta.org. 

“Learn Today~Lead Tomorrow” 

Greetings Fox Trail Family, 

Happy Fall! We have had a busy October and want to thank all our families who have supported our school 

in various ways! We saw many of our parents at our Room Parent Orientation, Open Houses, SAC Meeting, 

and Meet the Masters Orientation. We also want to thank all families that made donations towards our 

Hurricane Relief Efforts! We raised $200 that we sent to the Houston Independent School District in Texas 

and over $1200.00 that we are sending to Stanley Switlik Elementary School in Marathon, Florida and 

Francisco Prado Picard Elementary School in Puerto Rico. #kidshelpingkids 

We would like to extend a shout out to the Davie Fire Department! We have been partnering up with them to 

support Breast Cancer Awareness by wearing Davie Fire Department Breast Cancer shirts every Friday in 

October. As in years past, they brought their fire truck to our school so we could close out the month with a 

celebratory picture in front of it! 
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f This year’s Harvest Drive will be from November 1st-17th. Please look for more information coming 

home with your child about what to specifically bring in. We have our Career Day for KG - 2nd grades 

on November 3rd and for 3rd - 5th grades on November 16th. If you have volunteered to come present- 

your expertise is greatly appreciated! PTSA is having a Movie Night on Friday, November 17th. We 

hope to see you and your family there! Report cards for our 1st Quarter will be going home on 

November 28th (remember this is a date change due to Hurricane Irma). There will be no school on 

November 10th, 22nd, 23rd, and 24th. 

Throughout November we are focusing on Habit 3: Put First Things First. Putting First Things First 

means that you spend your time on things that are most important by setting priorities, making a 

schedule, and following your plan. You are disciplined and organized. Putting First Things First can be 

challenging. In fact, of all the habits, it’s the hardest one to keep because it’s difficult to not fall back 

into the habit of prioritizing easier and more urgent tasks. Yet if we don’t teach our kids to delay 

gratification and do the hard thing (or first thing) first while they are young, they may learn too late or 

not at all. Please visit “The Leader in Me” on our school website to read The Leader in Me monthly 

newsletters and view the parent guide to see how you can use these habits at home as well. 

We wish you and your family a Happy Thanksgiving. In the nature of giving thanks, we truly want to 

thank our Fox Trail families and community for your continuous support of our school. We could not do 

it without you and feel so lucky to have such a fantastic Fox Trail family! #FantasticFoxTrail 

Please refer to our school website for all upcoming dates and times (under “Upcoming Events”)! The 

calendar on the website is continuously updated. You can view important information and news on our 

website under “School News”. 

As always, we enjoy working with you, learning from you, and leading together. Please feel free to 

contact any of us with questions or concerns. Our doors are always open! 

Your Lead Learners,  

Ms. Lynn O. Burgess, Principal, Mrs. Suzanne Nelson and Mrs. Jennifer McGreevy, Assistant 

Principals 

School Website: https://www.browardschools1.com/foxtrail 

 Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/foxtrailelementary/ 
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Ms. Lynn Burgess 

Principal 

 

The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of age, color, disability, gender indentity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, race, religion or 
sexual orientation. Individuals who wish to file a discrimination and/or harassment complaint may call the Executive Director, Benefits& EEO Compliance at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine TTY 754-321-2158. Individuals with 
disabilities requesting accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act Amendments Act of 2008, (ADAAA) may call Equal Educational Opportunities (EEO) at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) at 754-321-2158. 

                                   

                                     NOVEMBER 

          

          Fri., 3                  Career Day-K-2-8:30am 

          Thurs., 9             Picture Make up Day 

                                         PTSA Mtg.-6:30pm 

          Fri., 10                No School-Holiday 

          Mon., 13              SAC Mtg.-2:15pm 

          Thurs., 16           Career Day-3-5-8:30am 

          Fri., 17                PTSA Movie Night 

          Mon., 20              Interim Reports Issued 

          Wed., 22-            No School-Holiday 

             Fri., 24  

          Mon., 28             Report Cards Issued 

 

                                   DECEMBER 

           Wed., 6              PTSA Dinner-4:00-8:00pm 

           Mon., 11            SAC Mtg.-2:15pm 

           Thurs., 14         Winter Concert-7:00pm 

           Mon., 25            No School-Winter Break Begins 

 

                                    JANUARY 

           Tues., 9             Classes Resume 

           Thurs., 11         PTSA Mtg.-6:30pm 

           Mon., 15           No School-Holiday  

           Mon., 22           SAC Mtg.-2:15pm 

          Thurs., 25         Book Exchange 

                                       Report Cards Issued 

 

 

                               

 

A Look into the Future 

The School Board of Broward County,Florida 
Abby M. Freedman, Chair, Nora Rupert, Vice Chair, Robin Bartleman, Heather P. Brinkworth, Patricia Good, Donna P. Korn, Laurie Rich Levinson, Ann Murray, Dr. Rosalind Osgood,Robert W. Runcie, Superintendent of Schools 

Parents, 

If you are interested in providing input into 

the performance evaluations of Fox Trail 

Elementary School's instructional or 

administrative employee evaluations, you 

may contact our office at 754-323-5800 by 

April 13, 2018. 

Prices for breakfast and lunch are as follows: 

Breakfast: Free Universal Breakfast, Lunch: 2.00, 

Reduced: $.40, myschoolapps.com is an easy and 

convenient way for parents and guardians to 

submit applications online. 

 
 

WINTER BREAK    
DECEMBER 22ND – 

JANUARY 9th 

 

 

November is the month that our nation formally 

recognizes Veterans' Day. 

 

This year our school district will celebrate these 

brave men and women who have answered the call 

to serve our great nation through military service 

by inviting them to have lunch with their children.  

All veterans with students in our schools are 

invited to have lunch, on us, with their children on 

November 7, 2017. 

 


